
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Doctor H. Olders 

FROM: The Director of Professional Services 

DATE: September 25, 1986 

RE: Your report on Seclusions and Restraints 

The above-mentioned document has been discussed at the meeting of the 
Administrative Committee on Quality Assurance held yesterday. 

All the members of this committee would like to thank you and your team 
for an excellent piece of work. 

It was recommended that the Administrative Committee on Quality Assurance 
study our present policies and procedures on Seclusion and Restraints 
and start an evaluation committee to make sure that these policies and 
procedures are being followed throughout the hospital. 

We hope this will be satisfactory to you. 

Joyce Boillat, M.D. 
JB/lmd 
CC: Members of the Administrative Committee on Quality Assurance 


